April 25, 2012
Gregory J. Krenik, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
The Estates at Glendale Unit 1, Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 4-23-12 (B19/D027)

Dear Mr. Krenik,

Since the board approved the grading plan on 4-25-12, with a comment to dimension the 5 foot setback in section E-E, the above mentioned plan is approved for Grading Permit.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






           Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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C:
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